
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hi Andy, 

Miller, Roger <rmiller@geiconsultants.com> 

Friday, April 3, 2020 1:42 PM 
James, Andrew G - DNR 

RE: 0205563707: Site Investigation Report (NR 716) 

Appreciate the feedback from the closure committee. Not unexpected. I will touch base with Mike 

Moore and see if he has a preference regarding the two cap requirement options. I think the first option 

(cap for direct contact [nonindustrial RCLs] and infiltration) would probably be more desirable than the 

second option (cap only for infiltration and maintain industrial zoning). I think the second option would 

entail two continuing obligations and therefore a bit more paperwork. Sound right to you? 

I will follow up with you after I check in with Mike about the options. Sounds like you will issue the 

conditional case closure letter once you receive feedback on the preferred cap requirement option. 

Thanks and have a great weekend! 

GEl50 
ROGER A. MILLER, P.G., C.P.G. 
Senior Hydrogeologist 

920.455.8657 cell: 920.737.6373 
3159 Voyager Drive, Green Bay, WI 54311 

@f"linDm 

From: James, Andrew G - DNR <andrew.james@wisconsin.gov> 

Sent: Friday, April 3, 2020 12:39 PM 

To: Miller, Roger <rmiller@geiconsultants.com> 

Subject: [EXT] RE: 0205563707: Site Investigation Report (NR 716) 

Hey Roger, 

Thank you. I Hope you and yours are doing well also! Spring is long overdue. Cloudy here today but 

yesterday was phenomenal! I will be getting the garden started indoors this weekend and try and be 

outside as much as possible. 

I am heading out for the week and will not be able to get back to you after 1pm so I wanted to let you 

know, the closure committee did meet yesterday and decided Buth oil was ready for closure pending 

the usual revisions etc. Unfortunately they will be requiring a cap over the areas of contamination to 

protect against direct contact and groundwater infiltration. The other option being the RP could 

maintain a cap for GW infiltration only while maintaining the Industrial zoning C/O. I assume the first 

option would be more desirable, just let me know how Georgia Pacific would like to proceed. I will be 

finalizing the requested revisions next week and will get them to you. 

Have a nice weekend Roger, 

Andy 

We are committed to service excellence. 


